
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS 

There will be a public hearing on the Rush County Title VI Plan at the Rush County Commissioners 

meeting on Monday, August 12, 2024 at 9:15 a.m. in the Assembly Room at the Rush County 

Courthouse, 101 East Second Street, Rushville, Indiana.  The purpose of the hearing will be to 

present the updated Rush County Title VI Plan.  The amended plan can be reviewed in the Human 

Resources office in Room 212 at the Rush County Courthouse. 
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